
345 N Monmouth Ave.
Monmouth, Oregon 
October 12, 2013

Stephen W. Wickizov 
Pharmacist 
Health Programs Coordinator 
U.S. Public Health Service 
Parklawn Building Room 12A-40 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, Maryland 20857 

Dear Mr. Wickizov: 

I have just read the latest issue of your newsletter, HealthNotes, and wanted to tell you how much I enjoyed it. Your article on “Consumer Education” was particularly interesting and included several new thoughts on the subject. 

My work at the Western Oregon University Health and Counseling Center continues to be challenging and rewarding. As Program Assistant, I am learning a great deal about the challenges that face public agencies and the need to raise consciousness about preventive health systems. By choosing this job I am gaining valuable experiences with a small, local program. I can project that some time in the future I will want to transfer those skills to a larger setting, as you did in your career. 

I enjoyed our conversations last year during the interviews and visits. The issues we discussed are now much more real to me. Please let me know if you are going to attend the national conference in Portland next month, as I would enjoy having lunch or dinner and continuing our conversations. I’m enclosing a copy of a brochure I prepared for our grade school awareness program and would appreciate any critique you might send me. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Sooner 
Sally Sooner 
Encl: Brochure
